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September 19, 2007 
 
Application No. 1      FRN 0004-3274-17 
 
Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, SW 
Washington, DC 20554 
 
Attention: Wireline Competition Bureau 
 
Elsie Communications respectfully requests special permission to waive Section 61.58 of the 
Commission’s rules in order that it may cancel its F.C.C. No. 1 Interstate Access Tariff on not less than 
three-days’ notice, to become effective October 1, 2007, instead of on 15-days’ notice.   
 
Elsie Communications, Inc. would like to cancel its tariff to coincide with returning to the National 
Exchange Carrier Association’s F.C.C. Tariff No. 5 which is proposed to become effective October 1, 
2007.  This filing is being made as a result of an election offered by the FCC in its Order Designating 
Issues for Investigation dated August 24, 2007, In the Matter of Investigation of Certain 2007 
Annual Access Tariffs, WCB/Pricing No. 07-10, DA 07-3738. 
 
This tariff publication is being filed electronically.  Pursuant to Section 61.14(b) of the Commission’s 
Rules, the original of this transmittal letter (without attachments), Form 159, and a check for $775.00 
have been sent via overnight delivery to the Federal Communications Commission, c/o Mellon Bank, in 
Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania, as of this date.   
 
All correspondence and inquiries in connection with this filing should be addressed to 
 

Jovanka Mersman, Tariff/Regulatory Manager 
ELSIE COMMUNICATIONS, INC. 
1180 Golden Hills Road 
Colorado Springs, CO  80919 
 (719) 532-0452 (v)   (720) 222-1984 (f) 
mersman@signal-telcom.com 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Jovanka Mersman 
Tariff/Regulatory Manager 
 
Enclosures 


